
   General PTO meeting- May 2015 
 
Call meeting to order 1:36 
 
Treasure’s Report 

-Book fair money goes to MRC 
-received $240 more dollars in graduation fees from people who forgot 
-fundraiser not determined yet 
-school supplies will be done separately directly through vendor 
 

*move to approve PTO Budget- APPROVED 
 
 

Presidents Report 
-still have a few open positions 
 
 

Vice President’s report 
-best month for above the line submissions 
 

Principal’s Report 
-thank you for teacher appreciation luncheon 
-in order to cut down room sharing there will be another block of 4 

portables near the current ones 
-try and more rigorously enforce  parking expectations (reconfiguring 

parking) 
 
 

*motion to approve the slate - APPROVED 
 
 
 
TO DO: 
 -look into crossing guards due to seen and reported “close” calls.   
 
 

 
 
Meeting adjourned 2:34 

 
 


